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Q1 Who provides your non-emergency patient transport services (NEPTS)?  
  
A1 There is currently no formal contract in place. 
  
Q2 When does this contract run until?  
  
A2 Not applicable, as per A1.  
  
Q3 What is the value of this contract per annum (i.e. for 2023/24)?  
  
A3 Not applicable, as per A1.  
  
Q4 Do you contract your NEPTS for your organisation in isolation, or is it contracted jointly 

with other NHS organisations? If so, which other NHS organisations?  
  
A4 The Trust are in the process of contracting for a service with Liverpool Heart & Chest 

Hospital, The Walton Centre and Clatterbridge Cancer Centre.  
  
Q5 Who is the best person to contact regarding the NEPTS service for your organisation? 

Please provide name, position and contact details where possible.  
  
A5 Procurement Services for the Trust are provided by Health Procurement Liverpool, wcf-

tr.healthprocurementliverpool@nhs.net  
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